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Monday, 25th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parking Issues 

 

As you are aware, parking around the school site, in particular on Raeburn Road is an ongoing issue.  

Whilst the majority of our parents do park and behave in a considerate manner we are facing 

issues from a small number.  We are asking all parents and carers to work with us, and each other, 

to ensure the safety of all our pupil’s.  Whilst parking around the school site is a law enforcement 

issue and school has no jurisdiction over parking disputes, we will continue to make contact with 

the Police and the Local Council and will always follow their advice.  Please see below a letter 

provided by West Midlands Police to local schools regarding the importance of parking sensibly. 
 

You may have seen a traffic warden issuing tickets around the school site recently and also the 

CCTV enforcement vehicle driving around at peak times, using automatic number plate recognition 

to issue fines directly to the offenders.  The fines issued by the CCTV enforcement vehicles are 

not parking tickets stuck to cars so it will not be immediately obvious to our parents that action 

has been taken, however we can assure parents fines have been issued.   
 

Whilst we hope the fines will have an impact, please can we ask parents to park considerately at all 

times and perhaps consider parking a short walk away from school to ease congestion.  We would 

also like to remind parents that parking or stopping to drop off/pick up children on the yellow zig 

zag lines between 8:00am – 9:30am and 2:30pm – 4:00pm, Monday to Friday is not permitted as 

per the signage.  
 

The car park entrance on Wimperis Way must not be obstructed at any time and must be kept 

clear for school deliveries and emergency access.  
 

Please note that everything in place is for the safety of our children, parents, carers and visitors. 
 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Arnold 

Head Teacher  
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